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See the school website for the full calendar and term dates 

Key Dates for Parents to remember:
2nd January - First Day of Term 3

Year 11 to complete Kent Choices by FRIDAY 26th January
9th February 2024 - Staff Training day

Follow us on social media for all the latest news!  
We have a Twitter page - @Dane_Court_GS and we are also on Instagram

- @dane_court - and Facebook, as Dane Court Grammar School.  

The deadline for Kent Choices applications is Friday, 26th January 2024. We would like to
remind all Year 11 students of the importance of completing this personal statement and online
application through Kent Choices. Meetings with the Senior Leadership Team and Sixth Form
will be every evening w/b 29th January 2024, with Friday 2nd February being set aside for
remote meetings. In tandem with the application process, we encourage all students to explore
the resources on Google Classrooms, to find guidelines for creating personal statements.

https://danecourt.kent.sch.uk/index.php
https://danecourt.kent.sch.uk/calendar/school-calendars
https://danecourt.kent.sch.uk/calendar/term-dates-2022-2023


Parents and carers of Year 9 students
We are approaching the time when decisions have to be made about the GCSE courses your
child will study in years 10 and 11. This is an exciting time for our students, as it represents the
first opportunity for them to take greater control of their educational pathway. The first step
in this process will be an after-school event on Thursday 11th January at 4.30pm. The evening
will provide extensive information about the options process, and there will be the
opportunity to ask questions of senior staff and subject teachers. Prior to the event, you will
be sent a prospectus which includes details of the GCSE courses we offer - this will be sent
by email when we return to school in January. We look forward to seeing you on 11th January.
Kind regards
Sally Jellett
Deputy Headteacher

Kent Police Useful Links
As we approach the Christmas holidays I would like to draw your attention to the following
links that have been shared with us by Kent Police to help support you during this time in
keeping your child safe online over this break and beyond.

https://www.nintendo.co.uk/Support/Parents/Parents-642522.html
https://www.playstation.com/en-gb/support/account/psn-safety-parents-guide/
https://support.xbox.com/en-US/help/family-online-safety/browse
I hope you find these useful. Have a lovely Christmas and New Year
The Safeguarding Team

Message from the PTA
The PTA would like to take the opportunity to thank Gloria Riley for all her help over the past
eight years. Gloria has been the driving force behind the successful quiz nights (the last one
raising over £900 for the school.) The Boot Fairs where she was the queen of the refreshment
cabin - cooking up sausage and bacon rolls all morning for the hungry traders and visitors.
Gloria loved to create events for the children of the school and their families and her work on
organising the Year 7 treasure trail was hugely appreciated. Above all Gloria was a source of
laughter and support for all who volunteer on the PTA committee and help out on PTA events.
I am sure the whole school community will join with the PTA in thanking Gloria for her hard
work and commitment to the school.
Lois Gadd, Treasurer, Dane Court Grammar School PTA

https://www.nintendo.co.uk/Support/Parents/Parents-642522.html
https://www.playstation.com/en-gb/support/account/psn-safety-parents-guide/
https://support.xbox.com/en-US/help/family-online-safety/browse


Ramsgate Police Station Safe Space 
During the month of December, Kent Police will be extending the opening hours of Ramsgate
Police Station, it will be available as a "safe space".  This safe space is there for women or girls
to use if they feel vulnerable or fearful during the hours of darkness. The safe space will be
occupied by two police officers, who will be on hand to help if needed, but can also provide
advise on staying safe in our towns. Details of the extended hours can be found below. Please
make friends and family aware of this service if they intend on having a night out in
Ramsgate town over the festive period. Ramsgate Police Station safe space opening hours
are 8pm till 3am on the 8th and 9th December 2023, 15th and 16th December 2023, 22nd and
23rd December 2023 and 31st December 2023. 

‘Keep Thriving Through Winter’
This year’s guide to ‘Keep Thriving Through Winter’ for young people across Kent and Medway
is now available to share with the young people you work with. In this edition we explore some
of the more common challenges young people can face such as exams and friendship
difficulties and provide tips to ensure young people can keep thriving, as well as information
on support and services available. With the long, dark nights and cold weather it is easy to
start feeling down. You may feel more pressure with shorter days, but we have some great tips
to help you.                                             Go to this Sway

Message from SEND
KCC have commissioned some support for families of students with SEND in order to explore
how school supports your child in their mainstream educational setting. This is a free webinar
and joining details are included in the flyer.

Dane Court PE Department: 
As a department, we are currently seeking sponsors to help us provide our students with a full
supply of sports kit, (football, netball, rugby.) This will also allow us to update some of our older
equipment, and  give our students access to the best sporting opportunities, inlcuding higher
quality lessons. If you know of someone who might be able to help please contact Mrs
Shepherd for more details - dshepherd@danecourt.kent.sch.uk.

Dane Court Drama/Shakespeare Club
We are proud to announce that Dane Court Drama/Shakespeare Club is part of the @Coopuk
Local Community Fund! If you are a member of the Co-op (membership costs £1 and you get
rewards!) you can select our cause to support each time you shop no matter where you are in
the UK! To find out more about our project and to choose us as your cause, click here
https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/86275
Many thanks, 
Mrs Radley and the Drama Team

https://sway.office.com/pGxDYTS3t9UAD9ZL?ref=email


 
Lastly, everyone in the

Dane Court team
wishes you a very

Merry Christmas and
a happy New Year!
We look forward to

seeing everyone
happy, rested and
ready for the new

year at the beginning
of next term on the
2nd January 2024

Term 3 PE clubs
The PE department would like to

share the clubs that will be taking
place in term 3 and these will begin

on the second week back after
Christmas, week beginning 8th

January 2024.

Tuesday - Trampolining Club - KS4,
KS5 and GCSE

Wednesday - American Football
Club - all year groups

                    - Badminton Club -
7,8,9 and GCSE

Thursday - Girls Rugby Club - all
year groups

                - GCSE Intervention -
GCSE 

                - Climbing Club - 8,9,10,11

Friday - Lunchtime Basketball Club
- all years
Thank you

Dane Court PE Department



 @cmkcommunity 

December half-term 2023!
FREE activities for young
people aged 13-17
Connect with others & improve
your wellbeing 
Learn new skills & build your
confidence
FREE rewards for attending
sessions and completing your
CMK Connect card
Scan the QR code to find out
more and sign up for activities!

CMK Connect 

CONNECT

Scan the QR
code to
register



Mon 18th Dec
1:30pm - 2.30pm
2:30pm - 3.30pm

Mon 18th Dec
2pm - 4pm

(drop in)

Skateboard Skills with Scorcha 
at Pie Factory Music, Ramsgate     

Tues 19th Dec
2pm - 4pm

(drop in)

Skateboard Skills with Scorcha 
at Quaterdeck Youth Hub, Margate      

Tues 19th Dec
2:30pm - 4pm

Creative Art and Festive Decorations
workshop with Broadstairs Town Shed 
at Cliftonville Cultural Space, CT9 2HP

Wed 20th Dec
2pm - 3.30pm

Wed 20th Dec
4pm - 6pm

(drop in)

Beginner Skateboarding Session with 
Scorcha at Harstdown Leisure Centre

CONNECT

What’s On

** Spaces are limited for these FREE activities! Please register in
advance via the QR code overleaf to avoid disappointment.**

This Bean Spins Hula Hoop Fitness and
Circus Skills session at Centenary Hall,
Hardres Street, Ramsgate CT11 8QP

Bamboo Dance Co. dance workshops
at Quarterdeck Youth Hub, Margate
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